



Off Churchill Avenue, Skegness PE25 2RN

**Telephone:** 01754 879211

**Email:** enquiries@beaconprimaryacademy.org **Website:** www.beaconprimaryacademy.org

Dear Parent/Carer

I am pleased to inform you that the class arrangements for next year are as follows:

Reception – Miss Wright, Mrs Johnson and Mrs Warren

**Year 1 – Miss Fear**, Mrs Porter and Mrs Hall

Year 2 - Miss Struggles, Mrs Kilner and Miss Parr

**Year 3 – Mrs Ryan**, Mrs Allen and Miss Berridge-Ellington

Year 4 - Mrs Parkins, Miss Heard

Year 5 - Miss Scholes and Mrs Dawber

We have already started to prepare the children for their move into their next class but we will now be doing this by discussing the appropriate adults' names. The children will move into their new classroom to spend the week with their new teacher from Monday 16<sup>th</sup> July to Friday 20<sup>th</sup> July. This transition time really helps the children to get to know their new routines so that they are happy and confident in September.

Please remember that your child already knows all of our adults very well so this will be a smooth transition for them. Try to avoid sharing any of your own anxieties with them and just treat it like any normal week. We will ensure that every child is fully supported with this move, which has already been happening in very subtle ways.

We will also be holding information sessions for parents to attend on the following days:

Current Reception moving to Y1: Monday 25th June at 5:30pm.

Current Y1 moving to Y2: Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> June at 5:30pm. Current Y2 moving to Y3: Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> June at 5:30pm. Current Y3 moving to Y4: Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> June at 5:30pm

Current Y4 moving to Y5: Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> July at 5:30pm

This will be an opportunity for you to meet your child's new class teacher and find out some details about the next year ahead. Also, during these sessions you will have the opportunity to look through your child's current books and see the amazing progress that they have made.

We look forward to seeing you at these sessions.

Kind regards

C Wright

Mrs Wright Principal